AR

NOTICE TO DECLARANTS
BUDGETARY UPDATES 2020

DECLARANTS, IMPORTERS AND EXPORTERS ARE INFORMED THAT CMS AND
THE SECOND HAND VALUATION SYSTEMS WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE ON
THURSDAY 4™ JUNE 2020, FROM START OF BUDGET SPEECH TILL

COMPLETION OF SYSTEM UPDATES.

WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED AND RELY ON YOUR USUAL
COOPERATION.
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